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September 9, 2022 

MEMORANDUM 

To: Committee on Academic Affairs 

From: Samuel Stanley Jr., M.D., 
President 

Subject:   Naming of Recreational Sports & Fitness Services Turf Field Complex 

RECOMMENDATION 

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve naming the new Recreational 
Sports & Fitness Services turf field sports complex Spartan Greens. 

RESOLUTION 

BE IT RESOLVED, that the Board of Trustees of Michigan State University hereby 
approves naming the new Recreational Sports & Fitness Services turf field sports 
complex Spartan Greens. 

BACKGROUND 

This project includes two new artificial turf fields and a new support services 
building, slated for completion for fall semester 2022. The new turf fields will 
support a variety of Intramural and Club sports, including lacrosse, soccer, flag 
football, ultimate frisbee, softball and baseball. The support services building will 
include restrooms, first aid and training, ample storage space and staff spaces. 

We want our facilities to encourage community building, social engagement and 
promote well-being for our MSU community. We are guided by our principles 
centered on student success and providing facilities that support programming to 
strengthen mind, body and spirit.  

cc: Board of Trustees, S. Stanley, T. Woodruff, M. Woo, N. Beauchamp, B. Quinn, 
E. Scorsone, M. Zeig, V. Gore
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